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  The Sisterhood of  
Highland Park Conservative Temple - Congregation Anshe Emeth  

presents 
 
 

“A Jewish Perspective on the Environment” 
 
 
 

   The Torah calls upon us to be Shomrei Adama-Stewards of the Earth- in    
order to protect and preserve it for future generations. Please join us for a 
workshop with Rabbi Miriam Lichtenfeld, a Jewish educator, scholar, and 
environmental activist who will lead us in a discussion about why we, as  
Jews, need to be concerned about the environment using Jewish texts as our 
guide. We will learn how we could make changes in our homes, Temple and 
community to promote environmental stewardship. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunday, January 21, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. 
Presenter:  Rabbi Mir iam Lichtenfeld 

Educational Director, Temple Shaaray Tefila, NYC 
 

 
Please register here to obtain the Zoom link for this program: 

https://tinyurl.com/ydbjs73r  
or scan QR Code  

 
This program is being offered for free. Please consider a donation to Society for the Protection of Nature in 
Israel (SPNI). Donations for SPNI could be sent c/o the Highland Park Conservative Temple-CAE Sisterhood, 
201 South 3rd Avenue, Highland Park, NJ  08904. 

 
 

For questions, please contact Helene Knee at kneenote@gmail.com 


